

WESTOWN TOWNSHIP

1039 Wilmington Pike West Chester, PA 19382 610-692-1930 Post Office Box 79 Westtown, PA 19395 FAX 610-692-9651

www.westtownpa.org

July 31, 2018

Ms. Eve Miari, Advocacy Coordinator Clean Air Council 135 S 19th Street, Suite 300 Philadelphia, PA 19103

RE: Sunoco Pipeline Risk Analysis by Quest Consultants, Inc.

Prepared for Del-Chesco United for Pipeline Safety

Dear Ms. Miari

As requested, on behalf of the Westtown Township Board of Supervisors enclosed please find a check in the amount of \$2,000 as Westtown's contribution for costs associated with the risk analysis of the Mariner East pipeline(s) under construction and in operation by Energy Transfer Partners, L.P. This risk analysis is being prepared by Quest Consultants, Inc. for their client Del-Chesco United for Pipeline Safety. I was advised by Carolyn Hughes of Del-Chesco United that Clean Air Council is collecting and holding contributions for the risk analysis on behalf of Del-Chesco United to be used exclusively for the risk analysis.

As has been explained to me by Jeff Marx at Quest, this analysis will include assessment of the risk to persons in the vicinity of the pipeline, with focus on three locations: one in Delaware County, one in Chester County, and one where the pipelines cross the Chester/Delaware County line, with the results applicable to the portions of the pipeline in Chester County. As explained by Mr. Marx, the formal scope of this analysis is for the Mariner East 2 pipeline (20" diameter). However, Quest will be providing some level of analysis for the Mariner East 2X (16" diameter) and Mariner East 1 (8" repurposed pipeline now in service).

We look forward to the completion of the risk analysis and to receiving a copy of same when completed.

Very truly yours,

Robert R. Pingar, P.E.
Township Manager

cc: Board of Supervisors

JoAnne Grube, Director of Finance

Enclosure